
 
 

 

November 20, 2014 
 
Brenda Gobeli 
Operations and Compliance Officer 
Arizona Health Care Cost Containment System  
801 East Jefferson 
MD 4100 
Phoenix, Arizona 85034 
 
Subject: Change of Ownership – Delay in Closure Date  
 
 
Dear Ms. Gobeli:  
 
I am writing to inform you that the anticipated closure date for the merger of The University of Arizona Health 
Plans into Banner Health has been delayed until January 31, 2015. Thus, the effective date for the merger will be 
February 1, 2015.  
 
UAHP has developed revised notices, informing members and providers of the delay. The notices have been 
submitted to AHCCCS for review and approval. Furthermore, UAHP understands that the due dates for all 
outstanding deliverables related to the merger (disclosure information, performance bond, articles of 
incorporation, affiliation agreement) will be modified to correspond with the revised effective date for the 
transaction.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to contact me at 520.874.5531 or 
James.Stover@uahealth.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
James V. Stover 
Chief Executive Officer 
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